Netd@ys

From: NetdaysEurope 2004

To: "Giannini Linda" <calip@mbox.panservice.it>
Subject: Your project has been approved

Date: Mon, 08 Nov 2004 17:52:08 +0100

Netd@ys Europe 2004

Thank you for your recent application to participate as a ‘'labelled"project in the European
Commission's Netd@ys Europe 2004 initiative.

The Netd@ys Team is very pleased to be able to let you know that your application has
been successful and that your project has been awarded a Netd@ys label, you can download
it from the links given at the end of this message. The logo is a well known brand name and
it can be used when promoting your project for this year, but it should not be used for any
other purpose. When the logo is used, it would be helpful if you would indicate that
Netd@ys is an initiative of the European Commission.

Your project will also be included on the Netd@ys 2004 website which received over 3m hits
last year. This should increase the visibility of your project and help to promote it in
educational, cultural and other organisations in Europe and beyond.

The Netd@ys Team would like to tak e this opportunity to thank you for taking an interest in
Netd@ys and it is very pleased to be able to collaborate with you in the successful
promotion of your project.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Netd@ys Team if you require any further information.

Best wishes.

The Netd@ys Team
European Commission
Brussels

Netd@ys logo :
http://www.netdayseurope.org/content/email/int_bot_log_netdays.qif
http://www.netdayseurope.org/content/email/red_logo_netdays.TIF
http://www.netdayseurope.org/content/email/red_logo_netdays.psd
http://www.netdayseurope.org/content/email/red_logo_netdays.jpg
http://www.netdayseurope.org/content/email/red_logo_netdays.eps




